
 

 

 

Delta State University Interfraternity Council 
General Council Minutes 

Monday, October 19, 2015 
 
A call to order was made at 5:03 P.M. by IFC President Cunningham. 
 
All IFC members were present with the exception of Trip Ellis, Mitchell McNeer, Myers Taylor, 
Austin Goff, John Michael Morgan and Mikel Sykes. 
 
A motion to approve minutes of the last meeting was approved by Jordan Hartz and seconded 
by IFC Treasurer Owensby 
 
IFC Treasurer Owensby reported an estimate of $12,000 in the bank. No other officer reports 
were made. 
 
No Committee Reports were made. 
 
In Special Orders, Kappa Alpha Order President, Chace Holland, motioned for approval of Trip 
Ellis to be the new Alternate Voting Delegate for Kappa Alpha Order. 
 
The IFC members welcomed Mitchell McNeer as the new Alternate Voting Delegate for Kappa 
Sigma. The IFC members discussed the MSU IFC constitution and Bylaws. The IFC members 
discussed the issue of Greek/Chapter housing. 
 
IFC President Cunningham brought up a discussion for an IFC event to be held on campus. Pi 
Kappa Alpha President, Blackmon motioned to vote for a Thanksgiving dinner or Coffee Break. 
The IFC members voted to host a Thanksgiving Coffee Break for DSU faculty and staff by 
invitation. IFC President Cunningham opened the floor for discussion of Recruitment Funds; 
Blackmon motioned to table the discussion and was seconded by Jordan Hartz. IFC President 
Cunningham opened the floor for discussion of IFC Judicial board members. All Chapters must 
present this representative to be approved at the next meeting. President Cunningham 
proposed for a Bi-weekly IFC exec meeting, in favor all decided to meet at 4:30 p.m. before the 
IFC meetings. 
 
IFC Treasurer Owensby reminded everyone to check their student mailbox. IFC President 
Cunningham announced the Kappa Sigma Haunted House. 
 
Pi Kappa Alpha President Blackmon motioned to adjourn, second by Phi Mu Alpha’s Jackson. 
The meeting was adjourned at 6:10 P.M. by President Cunningham. 
 
Minutes submitted by Secretary Whatley. 


